
ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

This announcement concerns applications made to the Indian Institute of Science, Bangalore. 
Recognizing the difficulties in travelling to IISc from different parts of India, IISc will not be 
hosting in-person campus interviews for their MTech(Res)/Ph.D /Integrated Ph.D program 
this year.  Instead, some departments may be offering admission based on National Qualifying 
Exams such as GATE or CSIR and in other departments, the selection process may 
involve online video interviews.   
 
Candidates are therefore required to immediately login into the application portal and 
confirm their willingness to appear for an online video interview. In case the candidate is 
shortlisted by a department for an interview, information will be sent through the registered 
email. The online video interview would take place in July 2020 through a suitable online 
platform such as Microsoft Teams or SKYPE. Candidate should also provide a telephone 
number through which IISc can communicate during this time.  
  
If the candidate does not have access to internet facilities and therefore does not wish to take 
up the online interview now, candidates could defer their application to the next admission 
cycle as a special case. The next admission cycle will possibly be held in December 2020, if 
normalcy is restored in the country by then for the January 2021 term. Please note that the 
application only allows one to be considered for admission either in August 2020 or January 
2021. Candidates must exercise this option before 16th. June 2020 failing which the 
candidate’s application will be considered in the next admission cycle. 
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